
  

 
 Date: 27.12.2024 
 

ISIN: INE00F201020 
 
Sub.: Intimation for Closure of Trading Window 
 
Dear Sir(s), 
 
Pursuant to the applicable provisions of the Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, as amended, we wish to inform that 
the Trading Window for dealing in Securities of the Company shall remain closed with 
effect from 01st January, 2025 and shall re-open after 48 hours from the announcement 
of the unaudited financial results of the Company for the quarter ended 31st December, 
2024. 
 
Kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
For, Prudent Corporate Advisory Services Limited 
 
 
 
Kunal Chauhan 
Company Secretary 
Membership No: ACS- 60163 

To, 
The National Stock Exchange of India 
Ltd, 
Exchange Plaza, 
Bandra – Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
NSE EQUITY SYMBOL: PRUDENT 

To, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400 001 
SCRIPT CODE: 543527 
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